
8/29  STUCO pizza day (orders closed)

9/1 No School

9/2 Last day to order Pietro’s for 9/9 special lunch

9/5 Back to School Bash at Berra Park

From Mrs. GrellnerFrom Mrs. Grellner
We’ve had a wonderful first two
weeks of school!  Thank you to all
who joined us for the PTO Back to
School Meeting.  

Please return new family and
kindergarten yard signs to the
rectory or school office.

Please join us a A Night at the
Columbia on October 5.  It is such a
wonderful evening!

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/rVZEtHDj

Palmer MusicPalmer Music

SafetySafety
We will continue our safety
drills this week with all school
practices.
I have a practice text
message set to go out to you
on Wednesday at 6pm.
Please let me know if you do
not receive it.  

Mr. Palmer will meet with grades
2-8 on Thursday afternoon.  If
your child is interested in learning
to play a band instrument, please
join him in the cafeteria at 6:30pm
on Thursday evening.

Use this link to support our PTO
and order your fall mums.

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/xTrXsZny

MumsMums

Upcoming...Upcoming...

August 26, 2025August 26, 2025

Servers - Join us at the Altar Servers Picnic in

Polizzi Hall, Sunday September 28, at noon. All

Servers and Parents are invited to Attend. RSVP by

September 28 to Deacon John Stoverink

deaconstoverink@stambroseonthehill.com

 

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/rVZEtHDj
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/xTrXsZny

